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1. In order to keep halls safe, students will be dismissed by room prior to heading to their 

assigned lunch locations (Café, Auditorium, Gym). 

2. Students who have their own lunches may report immediately to their assigned lunch 

locations. 

3. Students who choose a school lunch will report to the Cafeteria and will receive their 

lunch there.  They will then report to their assigned lunch location. 

4. Upon arriving at the assigned lunch location, each student will take a wipe and will wipe 

down their seat and desk (surface area).  Then they will dispose that wipe into the 

nearest trash receptacle.  No more than 2 students at a receptacle at one time.   

5. All students will keep their masks on until they are seated and are ready to eat.  Once 

they are done eating, they will mask up again and will dispose trash into the nearest 

receptacle.   

6. All students will be facing the same direction and will be seated at a minimum of 6 feet 

apart.   

7. Conversations will be restricted during the lunch period.  Students are asked not to 

speak when they have their masks off.  Everyone will be facing the same direction so 

students should not be turning around to have conversations with others, even when 

masks are back on.    

8. No more than 2 students at a trash receptacle at the same time. 

9. No more than 2 students leaving to use the bathroom at one time.  Exception is when a 

student is called to the office.  

10. When a student leaves their seat, they will have their mask on.   

11. Prior to exiting, students will take another wipe and will clean off the surface of their 

seat and desk (for the 2nd time).   

12. Lunch locations will be cleaned between lunches by custodians, administration, 

maintenance, or a combination of all 3.  Please note, not all locations will be used during 

one lunch block.   

13. Students will not be dismissed all at once.  Pods no smaller than 4, but no larger than 12 

at a time will be asked to head to their next class, and in doing so, they will be reminded 

to social distance while transitioning in the halls. 

 

 



 

 


